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Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher, and members of the committee, 

 

As an avid recreationalist and lover of clean, protected outdoor spaces, I support 

passing lasting recreational immunity protections to keep Oregon's trails open. Trails 

are, in many ways, the lifeblood of our state, and they work to keep all of us, 

including plants and animals, happy and healthy.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Eric Oliver 


